
 
Upper Bacon Creek 
Residents: 
 
We can help you save up to 
80% on a septic system 
pump out, repair, or 
replacement! 
 
APPLY NOW! 
 
http://wp.me/P3csIi-1d 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 



Pumpout your septic 
tank! 

Repair your septic 
system! 

Replace your septic 
system! 

For more info: Call 502-589-8008, email Tim@KWAlliance.org, or visit 
http://wp.me/P3csIi-1d 

Funding provided in part by a grant from Kentucky Division of Water using EPA Section 319(h) funds. 

We have cost-share funding for 
residents in the Upper Bacon Creek 
Watershed.  This includes the area 
within U.S. 31E, Route 1079 west of Magnolia; 
Route 224 east of Wheeler Rd, and south to 
Route 936. 
 
Homeowners with sub-standard or 
malfunctioning systems that participate in this 
program are not subject to any enforcement 
actions or fines from inspections. 

Did you know? 
Your septic tank should be pumped out every 3-5 years.  
This helps extend the life of the system, reduce risk of 
failure, protect drinking water and your family’s health, and 
prevents dangerous bacterial and nutrient pollution from 
getting into Bacon Creek. 


